
December 2022 Newsletter  

Celebrating 30 Years of Serving Nemaha County 
  

We are looking forward to celebrating the 30th Anniversary of the Nemaha County STEP 
Foundation!  

A special Thank You to Koch & Company for sponsoring the meal! 

Please RSVP to info@nemahastep.org or Tory Jost at (785) 294-0312 (call or text) by 
January 18, 2023.  

   



Giving Back to Local Students  
  

  
  

STEP Executive Director Tory Jost teaches Nemaha Central 
Elementary School Sixth Graders about credit and debit 
cards through the Junior Achievement Program. The six-
session program is designed to teach students about various 
occupations, budgeting, credit, and risk.   

  

 

  



  

 

  

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year! 

 
 

 

 

Our Contact Information 

Nemaha County STEP Foundation 

PO Box 165 

Seneca, KS 66538 

785-294-0312  

www.nemahastep.org 

  
  

 

  


